
19/06/2020 

MR Justin OSullivan 
0 Jellicoe ST 
Balgowlah Heights NSW 2095 
justinh.osullivan@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I believe the development application will result in a much needed facility for paddlers - there is 
a large paddling community, who are, in general, respectful of the environment as well as 
others - and the DA will provide much needed storage for ocean skis, kaykas and SUPs. I 
believe that the provision of a relatively small scale kiosk/cafe as outlined in the DA application 
will be an improvement ascetically on the current structure as well as provide a service to 
residents and walkers. The boatshed is in a unique, beautiful and serene part of the harbour -
and I believe that the DA is in keeping with it's setting. 
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Subject: Online Submission


